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This week we will be completing our final week on the Goldilocks Project. This week we will be continuing to read Goldilocks and 
Just the One Bear written by Leigh Hodgkinson. We will be writing our own version of the traditional tale based on the structure 
of this story. 

Do you know the difference between a unit and a non-unit 

fraction? We will learn about it in maths this week. 

 

In P.E we will be continuing our under the sea themed 

gymnastics work. 

 

In music we will be continuing to sing our Fire of London songs. 

 

In Art we will be learning about perspective. 

Anger is an emotion that we sometimes struggle to deal with. 

In PSHE we will be learning about how to recognise and 

Deal with this emotion. 

Do you know what an aerial photograph is? In Geography we 

will be looking at views from above. 

   

Note 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us                               

                             Many thanks 

Mrs S. Chadburn & Mrs N. Turner 

 

 

 


